Email

From: Allie Runas

To: Jonathan Tomko

Tuesday July 25, 2023 9:36am

Hi Jonathan,

| wanted to submit a comment in support of C14-2022-0174 and C14-2023-0036 that are
up for discussion at Planning Commission today, July 25, 2023. | hope it's not too late!

| live at 2717 S Lamar, at the complex across the street from both of the proposed zoning
changes. | support the changes as | believe they will allow the neighborhood | love living in
to continue to grow, become more walkable, and allow others to enjoy living so close to the
amazing restaurants, parks, and transit off South Lamar.

Case Number: C14-2022-0174
Contact: Jonathan Tomko
Public Hearing: July 25, 2023 Planning Commission

Case Number: C14-2023-0036

Contact: Jonathan Tomko

Public Hearing: July 25, 2023 Planning Commission
Thank you!
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